
The graph above shows the 87 responses to the questions we 
asked in the parental survey in March 2023.   

We asked if your child 
felt safe in school ... 

 
99% of you said yes we 
strongly agree or agree 
or had no experience 

We asked if All Saints 
ensures children are 

well behaved ... 
 

96% of you said yes we 
strongly agree or agree 

We asked if your child 
does well at All Saints… 

 
98% of you said yes we 
strongly agree or agree 

We asked if your child 
was happy at All 

Saints ... 
 

100% of you said yes we 
strongly agree or agree 

We have looked at your comments and at the questions that had lower feedback and are 
planning on some improvements to help parents. These include: 

 
• A wider range of afterschool clubs  and the possibility of more afterschool clubs for     

Reception aged children.   
 

Thank you for your supportive comments and constructive feedback  

99% of parents would recommended All Saints to others parents - thank you! 

We asked if bullying is 
dealt with at All 

Saints... 
 

96% of you said yes we 
strongly agree or agree 

or had no  
experience of this 

We asked if school 
deals with concerns 
you have raised … 

 
99% of you said yes we 
strongly agree or agree 

or have no  
experience of this 


